
I am an esthetician in Oregon and I support this bill. 

Skincare is my second career and one that enables me to fully support myself. My first career is a massage therapist which I 
currently am active in. Last year I was involved in a car accident injuring both my wrists. I am still healing from these injuries. 
Thankfully my skincare services have allowed me to stay in business while limiting my massage services. If this bill does not pass I 
fear my small business will go out of business. 

This bill would allow estheticians to continue to use non invasive tools (such as LED and micro-current which are even available for 
the non-professional to purchase and safely use at home) while keeping devices such as lasers, which are more dangerous, safely  
out of our scope, only to be used by advanced estheticians. If this bill does not pass, I fear that my business, and many others will 
be forced to close. 


